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Important Dates

October

Monday 2nd

First Day of Term 4

Tuesday 3rd

Futbal First Make up Session

Monday 5th

Division Athletics

Tuesday 10th

Division Volleyball

Wednesday 11th

Market Manoeuvres Incursion

Tuesday 17th

Prep Orientation

Thursday 19th

3/4 Gateways Challenge

Friday 20th

5/6 Gateways Challenge

Tuesday 24th

Prep Zoo Excursion & Primary 
Volleyball School Cup

Wednesday 25th – Friday 27th

3/4 Camp Phillip Island

Term Dates

Principal Team Report

Issue 9: 15th September 2023

Term 4, 2023: 2 Oct - 20 Dec

MWSC Music Performance

On Friday, Mount Waverley North Primary School attended a concert at 
the Unicorn Theatre. The faculties at both schools have been working 
together all term to offer the primary students an educational 
opportunity to attend a concert and participate in a unit of work 
analysing the music. 

The concert was performed two times by the Jazz Combo and the Stage 
Band, and was compared by music leaders from Mount Waverley SC who 
showed agency through their assistance in helping to run and organise 
this event. It was a wonderful experience and a great community event. A 
big thank you to Miss Jackson for organising the event.

Term 3 Wrap

It has been a jam packed Term 3 with a 
number of highlights across the year levels. 
We had another amazing school

performance, students competing in a number of sporting events, 5/6 
camp, incursions and excursions and some incredible academic 
achievements across ICAS, Premiers Spelling Bee and Premiers Reading 
Challenge.
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African Drumming

This week the students celebrated the finishing of their music unit with our African
Drumming Incursion. Students participated in creating rhythm, beat, tempo and
volume along with dance. We would like to give a big thank you to Miss Jackson for
organising such a memorable event.

Inquiry Expo

On Wednesday our Prep to 4 students showcased their amazing work at our Inquiry Expo. Students
have been working throughout the term on the topic Landscapes and Our Environments. It was
wonderful to see the pride students showed and how excited they were to discuss with visitors what
they had learnt.
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Natalie Grieve and Anthony Malelis

Footy Colours Day & Happy Holidays

We finished the term on a colourful note with our annual Footy Colours Day. Students 
dressed up in their team colours and enjoyed a pie, pastie or sausage role. We would like 
to thank the PFA for putting on Footy Colours Day.

As Term 3 comes to a close we would like to wish all students and families a very restful 
and safe holiday break and we are very much looking forward to seeing you back at 
school very soon!
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Community Notices


